
 

 

   

May 22, 2014   File: MV2014F0013 & 
 MV2014L8-0006
  
 

Ms. JoAnne Deneron, Chair 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
200 Scotia Center, 5102 - 50th Avenue 
Box 938,  
YELLOWKNIFE NT   X1A 2N7   Via Email 
 
Dear Ms. Deneron: 
 
Referral to Environmental Assessment 
Canadian Zinc Corporation, MV2014F0013 MV2014L8-0006 Road 
Construction, Liard Highway to Prairie Creek Mine 
 
The Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board (MVLWB) met on May 22, 2014 
and reviewed the above-noted Applications.  The decision was made to refer 
the Applications to the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
for an Environmental Assessment pursuant to paragraph 126(2)(a) of the 
Mackenzie Valley Resource Management Act.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Julian Morse at (867) 
766-7453 or email jmorse@mvlwb.com. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Willard Hagen 
Chair 
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